Network Traffic, Street Lighting and
Transportation

Eastern Division

Mr John Walsh
Chief Executive
Belfast City Council
City Hall

BELFAST
BT15GS

OfficeoftheChiefExecutive@ BelfastCity.gov.uk

Dear Mr Walsh

Department for

Infrastructure

An Roinn
Bonneagair
DE|'.IF.||F.I"I'IE|"I|: fuar

Infrastructure

wiweainfrastructure-ni gov.uk

Annexe 7

Castle Buildings

Stormont Estate

Tel: 0300 200 7899

Email: traffic.eastern@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk

Being Dealt With By: Mr Alfie O'Hare
Direct Line: 02890526241

Your reference:
Our reference: TM 2

Date: 12 June 2024

4 KNOCKNAGONEY ROAD, BELFAST — LOCATION OF ACESSIBLE/DISABLED

PARKING BAY AMENDENDED

Further our letter of the 16 April 2024 we have amended the location of the proposed
accessible/disabled parking bay at Old Holywood Road, Belfast (see attached plan).

We would welcome your comments on this proposal.

Yours sincerely

PP Alfte O'Howe
Noel Grimes
Traffic Management

ENC


mailto:OfficeoftheChiefExecutive@BelfastCity.gov.uk
mailto:traffic.eastern@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk

